Moss RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY
McKinney, TX | April 4th, 2018

The ribbon cutting ceremony was held to celebrate Moss’ relocation of its regional Texas office to the newly constructed
10,500 square feet of office space near Craig Ranch. Moss plans to bring up to 35 new jobs to McKinney within the next
three years.

Executive Vice President Tom Philley (Left) and Moss President Scott Moss (Right) gave McKinney Mayor George Fuller
the honor of cutting the ribbon.

Several MEDC staff and board members were fortunate to meet Vice President Gerald Young. Pictured from left to right
- MEDC staff member Madison Clark, Vice President Gerald Young, and MEDC Secretary/Treasurer of the Board Robert
Clark, McKinney Mayor George Fuller and his wife Maylee Fuller, MEDC Board Member Michael Jones, City Manager
Paul Grimes, and MEDC Interim President Abby Liu.

MEDC Interim President Abby Liu, 2 Greenside developer Mark Smith, and MEDC Board Member Joe Minissale.




